Joe Schweitz
7620 N Van Dyke Rd
Fox Point WI 53217

414-352-7994 evenings between 8:00pm — 9:30pm
joebschweitz@sbcglobal.net

January 22, 2007
WISCONSIN SWIMMING - CAMP REPORT

1) We are open to any coaches, swimmers or parents interested in
serving on our committee. Current people that have expressed some
interest in serving on the committee are Joe Schweitz, Emily Schweitz
and Michael Mohr (Athlete Reps), Jeanne Drzewiecki (NSSC), Brent
Boock (EBSC), Stu Schaefer (MSS). If you are interested in being on
the committee — contact Joe Schweitz with in info on the letterhead.

2) Our intention 1s to have a committee meeting sometime this winter or
spring of 2007. The meeting will be held before the next LSC meeting
in April of 2007. The goals at the meeting are:

a) Set up rationale of Wisconsin Swimming running camps.

b) Program dates for potential future camps.

c) Develop a plan for what Wisconsin swimmers should be targeted
for different types of camps.

d) Set responsibilities of committee members with the emphasis of
getting the athletes representatives directly involved in the projects.

e) Look at budget concerns to be presented to the LSC in April.

3) We would like to run our first camp this fall. We are hoping this camp

could be associated with a potential LSC sponsored “Swimposium”
that has been a topic of consideration in the past.

Joe Schweitz



